
 

 

January ENE Chapter Meeting 

January 13, 2024  
  

Beverly Airport Terminal 

50 L.P. Henderson Rd., Beverly  
(East Side of the Airport) 



 

Coffee at 9:30; Meeting at 10:00 

 

  

 

If you cannot attend in person, join our Zoom Meeting: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83576444535?pwd=RCtlTGJCekFmTXJGdWFlRn
gzSXM3Zz09 

 
Meeting ID: 835 7644 4535 

Passcode: 99 

https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=cf30c18d97&e=75347ca4ae
https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=cf30c18d97&e=75347ca4ae
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Happy New Year! 
 

Let's start the New Year off with a well-attended first meeting of the year! 
 

Hope you all can join us! 

  

2023 ended with our annual Holiday Party at the Lighthouse Keepers 
House in Cohasset. There were 32 attendees, many of whom were new 
members. A fun Yankee Swap led to a few swaps and a lot of laughs. 
The food was delicious, varied, and plentiful, as always. Pictures below, 
courtesy of Jessie Zuberek. Unfortunately, we didn't take a group 
picture, but hopefully, everyone shows up in Jessie's pictures. Thank 
you, Jessie, for your pictures, and to all who attended and brought such 
awesome food to share! 

 

Hope to see you at our meeting! 
 

 2024 is going to be a great year! 

 



Beth Young, Chair 
Eastern New England Chapter 

The Ninety-Nines 
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Last Call for Boosters for the Scholarship Luncheon Program! 

 

We are looking for members, businesses, family and friends who would 

like to support our Scholarship Luncheon with an ad in our luncheon 

program. Ads are $25, $50 or $100. They can be congratulations, 

inspirational messages, business ads, anything within reason! see the 

booster form below and please consider supporting our program! 



 
 


